
Good evening, esteemed educators and parents, 

Today, I want to discuss the pressing issue of early school start times, 

which research consistently shows are not ideal for the sleep health and 

academic performance of our adolescent students. 

Numerous studies have demonstrated that teenagers have a biological 

predisposition for later sleep and wake times. This is primarily due to 

changes in circadian rhythms that occur during puberty. As a result, 

requiring an early start time for school aligns poorly with the natural 

sleep patterns of adolescents, leading to widespread sleep deprivation. 

For example, a study published in the Journal of Clinical Sleep Medicine 

found that students who start school later in the morning obtain more 

sleep and subsequently show improvements in attention, grades, and 

overall mental health. Another notable research, conducted by the Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention, concludes that delaying school start 

times is a key factor in enhancing students' well-being and reducing 

stress. 

Moreover, experts from the American Academy of Pediatrics advocate for 

middle and high schools to begin no earlier than 8:30 a.m. to ensure 

students have the opportunity to achieve the recommended 8 to 10 hours of 

sleep per night. 

In conclusion, a shift to later start times is supported by robust 

scientific evidence, pointing to substantial benefits for our students' 

health and academic success. It is crucial that we align our school 

schedules with research-backed recommendations to foster an educational 

environment where our students can thrive. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. 


